
Other Virtual Clubs

If you are a regular at RABA Clubs, and you wish to play on-line at 

another club’s Virtual Game, you may run into a snag if you haven’t 

played at that club within the most recent 12 month period. 

ACBL policy is set up to prevent clubs from ‘poaching’ players from 

another club; this is to protect the ‘home’ clubs’ interests in these 
difficult times. If you have played at another club, you may play there

at any time, but in order to play in a new venue, you will need to get 

permission from your ‘home’ club. We are happy to grant our regular 
players unrestricted permission to participate in any Virtual club 

games at any time. 

To obtain ACBL clearance to enjoy this privilege, players should 

e-mail: lynn.chapin@acbl.org and submit: – their player number– our club number  – the club number where they want to play – reference this website for evidence of permission 
(www.rababridge.org) 


